
Our team has had about 20 
programs throughout the fall, winter 
and spring months; including both 
weekend-long and one-time special 
events (fall family festivals, Christmas 
services, missions conference, 
special-needs groups, AWANAs and 
a time release-class for the public                                    
school).


Ministry Highlights

Chris and I 
helped Jeff 
build a new 
grounds- 
keeping shed. 


Twelve new video 
episodes for the 

curriculum, Light, 
are filmed and 

ready for editing.   
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Recently, I’ve been doing some digging into my family’s history. 
It’s been fascinating learning different things about past 

relatives in my family tree, but it’s also been a great reminder of 
how blessed I am for having parents, grandparents and even some 
great-grandparents involved in my life, who loved and served 
Jesus, giving me a wonderful example to follow. Growing up, I was 
surrounded by the truth of the Bible, and at the age of five, I 
realized that I also needed Jesus to save me from my sin. Having 
learned and understood my need for salvation at an early age has 
always been one of the reasons I love children’s ministry so much. 
Kids can understand deep spiritual truths and it’s a pleasure to be 
able to present those truths through my work with GHH. 


Light Up Your Life

From childhood you have known the Holy 
Scriptures, which are able to make you 

wise for salvation through faith which is 
in Christ Jesus.!

2 Timothy 3:15

Anything new?

I’ve started 
painting the stage 
for the upcoming 

summer series.


Amber and I successfully remade 
puppets, Stephen & Lydia, before 
the busy Jan/Feb film season.


Coming soon…

Juli and I had an opportunity 
to be the chapel speakers for 
a group of 8 to 11-year-old 
girls at Camp Barakel’s 
Father/Daughter Winter 
Retreat. We taught how God, 
His love and His word last 
forever.


One of my friends from a 
previous dance production, 
restarted her adult ballet 
class, so I joined again this 
semester!


Joyfully Serving,!

Nicole Bielawski

nbielawski@ghhinc.org

ghhinc.org

Thank you for praying about 
my support. Since January, I 
h a v e t w o n e w m o n t h l y 
donors, bringing my support 
level to about 70%. And when 
you factor in how the Lord has 
provided for my housing over 
the last several years, I really 
don’t have any burdensome 
needs at this time. God and 
His people have been so 
generous! 

A local ministry I support is 
having a ladies’ luncheon 
fundraiser event and I’m 
excited to host and decorate 
tables for them! I love using 
the creativity God gave me.   
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